
Newsletter: 15th June 2018 
Where everyone matters and every day counts 

VALUE OF THE MONTH:  

 

 

 

HUMOUR 
Year 6 Kingswood Visit 
Our Year 6 children had a fantastic time away last weekend on their resi-
dential trip to the Isle of Wight. They took part in a range of activities, in-
cluding: abseiling, go-karts, beach adventure and many more. Photographs 
have now been uploaded to the blog.  
A huge thank you to all of the staff members—Mrs Griffiths, Miss Naisby, 
Miss Rogers and Mr Bond, for giving up their weekend and accompanying 
the children on the trip.  
 
Phonics Screening Tests 
We held our Phonics Screening Tests this week in Key Stage 1. 
The children displayed confidence with their phonics knowledge. 
Thank you for helping them to practise and improve their skills 
at home.  
 

Sports Day 
Our Sports Day is on Tuesday 19th June. This will be held over 2 
sessions: 
Morning—Silver, Gold and Key Stage 1 
Afternoon—Key Stage 2 
Letters have been sent home this week regarding  timings and       arrange-
ments for the day.  
 

School Uniform 
Please ensure children follow the school dress code, which is available on the 
school website. Black shoes or plimsolls should be worn as part of school uni-
form and trainers should only be worn for outdoor PE lessons.  
 

Summer Fayre 
Our annual Summer Fayre will be held on:  
Sunday 1st July 11am—3pm.  
Members from the PTA have kindly requested if empty clean glass jars of all 
shapes and sizes could be collected and handed to Mrs Peklivanas in the 
School Office.  
 

PE Kits                                                                                                  
Please ensure PE kits are brought into school on Monday and taken home on 
a Friday for washing. As of next week, we are unable to make daily phone 
calls home requesting for PE kits to be brought in to school. This week, we 
had to make at least 40 phone calls to parents.  

Headteacher: Mrs B Waite 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Parmar 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Mew 

Reminders:  

 Year 4 children go swimming on Monday afternoons. Please ensure your child has their swimming kit with 
them.  

 Children must be collected promptly at the end of the school day, which is at 3:10pm.  

Class Attendance Winners:     

w/c 11th June 

EYFS/KS1: Purple Class with 

98.85% 

 

KS2:  Amber Class with  

100%  

 

Whole school attendance: 

95.54% 

Housepoints 

EYFS/KS1:   

KS2:  Kestrels—58 

WINNING HOUSE:  

Kestrels with 165 points 

Falcons—138 


